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From the desk of
Katharina E. DeHaas
President of the
Forks of the Patuxent Improvement Association

June 28, 1996
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Enclosed you will find a copy of Senator Cade’s letter to
Secretary Nishida in reference to the Chesapeake Terrace, Inc. Sand
and Gravel Surface Mining Permit. If you have any questions about
the issue, please feel free to contact me on (301) 261-3424.

On behalf of the members of the Forks of the Patuxent
Improvement Association, I would like to THANK YOU for all of
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your effort in this matter.

"ANNE ARUNDEL ©0.
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